Rockwell international Corporation
Washington Office

1745 Jefferson Davis Highway
Artington, VA 22202-3475

USA

’N Rociawell

June 11, 1996

Federal Communications Commission
Experimental Radio Service

P.O. Box 358320

Pittsburgh, PA 15251-5320

Re:  Application for Renewal Radio Station License

Call Sign KE2XAG
- -EX-MR-94

Gentlemen:

Enclosed on behalf of Rockwell International Corporation is an Application for Renewal of a
Radio Station License in the Specified Services on FCC Form 405. In accordance with the filing
requirements, also enclosed is our check for $45.00.

It is requested that a date-stamped copy of the filing be returned to the undersigned. A courtesy
copy of the filing as well as a stamped return envelope are provided for this purpose.

Please direct any questions regarding this application to the undersigned at 703-412-6696.
- Respectfully submitted,

Linda C. Sadler
Manager, Governmental Affairs

enclosures

cc:  Mr. Norm Kelley, 112-111
Mr. Carl Huie - FCC




